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New Umpqua Health Clinic 
Opens Its Doors for Business 

New Clinic and Plans for Future Growth Address Gaps in 
Douglas County’s Health Care 
 
ROSEBURG, Ore., Jan. 3, 2017 – Umpqua Health (formerly Architrave Health) opened a new primary and 
specialty care clinic today at 1813 W. Harvard Ave., Suite 241. The 4,381-square-foot facility, temporarily 
named Umpqua Health – New Clinic (NC), offers primary care and mental health services, 11 exam 
rooms, on-site blood draws, and is the second outpatient facility Umpqua Health operates on the 
Harvard Medical Park campus. Umpqua Health representatives estimate 12,500 patient visits at the 
clinic in its first year of operation. 
 
“The demand for primary care and behavioral health services in Douglas County is high,” says Umpqua 
Health CEO Brent Eichman. “It’s our duty to ensure members of the community have access to care.” 
 
Five providers will staff Umpqua Health – NC, with support from a team of nurses, medical assistants 
and administrative staff. The newly opened facility joins Umpqua Health – Harvard (formerly Umpqua 
Regional Medical Center) on the same campus. Between the two clinics, 17 providers are now seeing 
patients, and Umpqua Health will continue to recruit more clinicians throughout the new year.  
 
“Umpqua Health currently provides coverage to nearly 25 percent of Douglas County children and 
adults,” Eichman says. “Demand for primary care-based services is on the rise so we’re taking steps now 
to ensure that the future healthcare needs of our community are met.” 
 
To that end, Umpqua Health has purchased land near the intersection of N.E. Stephens Street and N.E. 
Newton Creek Road that will be home to a 10,000-square-foot rural health clinic currently scheduled to 
open in June 2018, expanding its clinic presence to two locations in Roseburg. The new property will also 
allow for future growth as the demand for Umpqua Health’s services in Douglas County continues to 
increase. 
 
Umpqua Health – NC is open Monday through Friday, from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. The clinic is currently 
accepting new patients. To schedule an appointment, please call (541) 229-7038. 
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About Umpqua Health 
Umpqua Health is the parent company of Umpqua Health Alliance, one of 16 Oregon coordinated care 
organizations serving the Oregon Health Plan. The Roseburg-based company and its subsidiaries are 
focused on expanding access, improving care, and reducing unnecessary costs across the clinical space 
for more than 26,000 Douglas County residents on the Oregon Health Plan and close to 10,000 more 
individuals with Medicare, private insurance or Exchange coverage.  
 
Media Contacts 
Kat Cooper 
Manager, Community Outreach & 
Communications 
kcooper@architravehealth.com 
541.229.7022 

 
Mark Tsuchiya 
Director, Marketing & Communications 
mtsuchiya@architravehealth.com 
541.229.7025 

 

# # # 
 

mailto:kcooper@architravehealth.com
mailto:mtsuchiya@architravehealth.com

